
 

Goodleigh C of E Primary School 

GOODLEIGH N Devon EX32 7LU 

Tel/Fax:  01271 342977 

Email:      admingoodleigh@goodilf.org.uk 

Website: www.goodleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Twitter:   www.twitter.com/GoodleighSch 

Headteacher:   Claire Grant 

Date:                7th December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached a letter from Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission with regards to a 

Devon County inspection. 

Class One Visit from Lauren Sillence, Eye Doctor 

The children were delighted to meet Lauren Sillence.  She brought in a Braille machine to use 

and glasses for the children to experience what it must feel like to be partially sighted. 

   

Class One Visit from Mel Baddick and Briar, Guide Dogs Charity 

Class One really enjoyed meeting Mel and her guide dog Briar, as a part of their history topic 

on Louis Braille.  They learned more about what it is like to be visually impaired, and asked lots 

of fantastic questions.  
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Slip on Your Slippers Day in aid of the North Devon Against Domestic Abuse Charity 

The children raised £60.85 and thoroughly enjoyed wearing their slippers and socks in class. 

  

Christmas Performances in the Village Hall: 

‘The Emerald Crown’, Class Three - Tuesday 11th December 

‘The Snow Queen’, Class Four – Thursday 13th December  

‘Children of the World’, Class Two – Friday 14th December 

The performances start at 7.00 pm.  Please make sure that your child returns to school at    

6.15 pm. We would be very grateful if children within the audience are fully supervised at all 

times for their own safety and to ensure that the performance is not disturbed.   

Please be aware that any photographs taken at the performance which include other children 

do not have permission to be posted on social media. 

School Dinner Payments 

Slips have been sent home this week with any outstanding balances.  Please send in any arrears 

and the amount due for the last week of term by Monday 17th December as our accounts need 

to be balanced at the end of each term. If your child has a school meal we ask that their meal 

is paid for in advance.  A school meal is £2.05 per day.  Please make cheques payable to Devon 

County Council, or send cash in a sealed, marked envelope. 

The Freedom Centre Homeless Shoebox Appeal 

This year, the Freedom Centre is working with North Devon Council to provide shelter for the 

homeless in North Devon over the winter months.  We would like to support the appeal by 

filling a shoe box with the following items: 

 Shower gel 

 Deodorant 

 Warm socks 

 Hat 

 Gloves 

 Underpants (new) 

 Scarf 

 Chocolate 

 Sweets 

 Puzzle books 

 Notepad and Pens 

 Scrummy Biscuits 

We would be very grateful if families could put together a Christmas Shoebox for someone in 

need in Barnstaple and bring it into the school office.  If it isn’t possible to fill a box please 

send in items and we will use these to make up boxes.  If you are finding it difficult to find a 

shoebox please ask for a box from the school office. 

  



Donations for the Freedom Centre 

We now have our festive shopping trolley outside the school so that we can all donate food 

items for the homeless people at the Freedom Centre. 

Thank you for generosity at this time of year, you do make a huge difference to vulnerable 

people. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Kate Grant 

Head of Teaching and Learning 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Tuesday 11th December Class 1 Pottery with Taz Pollard 

Class 3 Evening Christmas Performance at 7.00pm 

Thursday 13th December Class 4 Evening Christmas Performance at 7.00pm 

Friday 14th December Class 2 Evening Christmas Performance at 7.00pm 

Monday 17th December Whole School, Trombone Soloist, Brett Baker 

Class 1 Afternoon Christmas Performance at 2.30pm 

Tuesday 18th December Class 4 Performing The Snow Queen at The Warren Nursing 

Home, Northam - collect at 4.30pm from The Village Hall 

Wednesday 19th December Christmas Meal (children only) 

Thursday 20th December Christmas Assembly at 2.30 pm (parents and carers welcome) 

Friday 21st December Last day of term 
  

 

  



CHRISTMAS MENU 
Wednesday 19

th
 December 

 

Succulent Roast Turkey 

or 

Vegetarian Roast (v) 

served with 

Fresh Sprouts, Broccoli, Carrots, 

Honey Roasted Parsnips, Pigs in Blankets,  

Roast Potatoes, Gravy and Cranberry Sauce 

followed by 

Ice Cream with Christmas Tree Shortbread 

or  

Christmas Pudding with Cream 

Or  

Fresh Fruit Salad 

 

Please pre-order by Friday 14
th
 December 

  



 

 

 


